
Friday Update November 8th  

 

Melbourne Cup Lunch 

Once again the Melbourne Cup lunch was a great success and everyone had a good time as you 
can see in the photos below. Thanks to Cathy and team for organising the day and to everyone 
who brought delicious food to share. 

 

 

Club Intermediate Championship and Club Pairs Championship 

These two important events on the annual calendar are coming up very soon. As mentioned in 
the email from Bob Peters during the week, for the Intermediate Championship next Tuesday 
regular play will still take place for those not participating in the championship. But if you’re 



coming along anyway why not play for prize money, a free drink and nice food rather than just 
tea and biscuits? It’s not too late to sign up on MyABF. 

 

Christmas Party 

No, unfortunately, it is not too soon to be talking about Christmas because our club Christmas 
lunch is only just over 3 weeks away. As per the email which went out on Wednesday tickets for 
the lunch are now on sale from the Director at all sessions. Price is the same as last year, 
despite the cost of living rises, at only $40 for a delicious meal and drinks. Tickets must be pre-
purchased, cash only please. There won’t be door sales because numbers are required for the 
caterer. Sales close on Thursday November 21st so buy your ticket soon before you forget and 
miss out. There will be free bridge following the lunch, and don’t forget to purchase your tickets 
for the prize draw of beautiful Christmas hampers. 

 

Important Dates 

Tuesday 12 November Club Intermediate Championship 

Mondays 18 & 25  Club Pairs Championship 
November 

Sunday 1 December Christmas Lunch Party  

   

More details can be found on the Club website https://melvillebc.org 

  

Have a good weekend. 

Ken Bownes 

0411 570 680 

Secretary 

https://melvillebc.org/

